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Thank you for your letter of 26 November. It was most

useful to have this indication of how you see our discussions

in Copenhagen on Friday and Saturday, and I very much agree

with'the way you propose to organise the proceedings.

I note that, in addition to the subjects specifically

mentioned in your letter, you envisage that further issues may

be raised by any Heads of Government. I have now received a

report on the meeting of Fisheries Ministers on 29 November and

I am sure that, as I told you in London, we shall need to have a

thorough discussion about the Common Fisheries Policy. I believe

you will find that others, as well as myself, will wish this.

0o",

His Excellency Mr. Paul Schlilter,


